
REMINDER: ALL STATE 2nd TIER AUDITIONS 
 
WHERE:  EZELL HARDING CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 
 
WHEN:  SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2011  
 
**All participating students should be present for registration between 11 and 11:30 
a.m.   Screening should begin around noon.  Students must stay until they are 
released. 
 
**Directors should be present by 11 a.m. for a brief meeting in the gym at Ezell 
Harding. 
 
**REMEMBER:  All directors who have students participating in the event must 
work the ENTIRE EVENT AND MUST STAY UNTIL THE EVENT IS OVER.    
 
**Some director assignments have been modified.  Please check updated director 
assignments upon arrival at Ezell Harding. 
 
**You should have student fees ($50 per student) and the director fees ($70 per 
director) ready to be paid to MTVA at 2nd Tiers.  Jeanette MacCallum has a form that 
must also be filled out this year and submitted along with your check to assist with 
tracking your students through the process.  Copies of this form will be available at 
auditions. 
 
**Go to the TMEA website and register students now for All State.   
 
IN CASE OF INCLIMENT WEATHER:  Please check the MTVA website and local news 
stations for updated information regarding 2nd Tier auditions. 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
Michael Choate 
 


